
Dear OMS Exhibitor,

We are thrilled to elevate your organization at the Operations, Maintenance +Safety 2025 Conference & 
Exhibition (OMS), taking place March 3-5 at the Gaylord Hotel in Nashville, Tennessee!

As an exhibitor, your presence on the show floor helps to make OMS the premier event for leaders to 
come together to talk about retention strategies, recruitment techniques, and training best practices in an 
effort to make our industry stronger and safer. 

We are now pleased to share the 2025 Exhibitor Services Kit, which contains key information to successfully transport, 
set- up/tear-down, and furnish your booth. Once again, GES will return as our general services contractor and 
together with the ACP Business Development Team we are ready to help you create a memorable and engaging 
experience in Nashville.

The exhibit display rules and regulations, specifically the height regulations and line-of-sight rules, as well as exhibit 
hall hours, will be strictly enforced. If you have questions about your design, please check with ACP’s Business 
Development Team. If you are new to OMS, you will find that the rules and regulations align with the current IAEE
(International Association of Exhibitions and Events) standards.

Key Things to Keep in Mind: 

1. Review and update your exhibitor profile so attendees can find you early and easily.
2. Place orders early to take advantage of discounts. The discount deadline is February 10, 2025.
3. [COMING SOON] Invite colleagues or partners with the free passes you receive as an exhibitor.
4. Expand your presence through additional opportunities, including:

• Promote that you are exhibiting via your social media handles.

• [COMING SOON] Secure a sponsorship opportunity to amplify your brand at the show.
• Schedule meetings with clients, colleagues, and partners through supplemental meeting rooms on the 

show floor.

Thank you for partnering with ACP and joining us in Nashville for OMS 2025. We are once again excited to meet with
you and we look forward to another successful event. If you have any questions, please contact the ACP Business
Development Team at: partnerships@cleanpower.org.

Thank you, 

Nina Madanat 
Director, Event Sales

https://cleanpower.org/expo/exhibitor-registration/
https://cleanpower.org/sponsorship-opportunities/all-cp24-sponsorship-opportunities/
mailto:exhibition@cleanpower.org
https://oms25.exh.mapyourshow.com/7_0/main/login?



